Second Annual Food Pantry Garden “Its-Almost-Spring Meeting
Covenant Presbyterian Church
28th & Ashworth Road, WDM
Sunday, February 17, 2pm - 5 pm
Registration Form

Name:

Organization (if applicable):

Garden volunteer (if so, where?):

Email:

Phone:

There is no charge to attend this meeting. Early registration is encouraged to help with
our meeting plans.

Please email completed registration forms to: church@wdmcovenant.org

Please contact Tim Goldman with questions or for additional information at 515-745-9842
or timlthyjgoldman@gmail.com



